
Stellar Career College Modesto, California 
 
As a result of the Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security (CARES) Act, the 
Stellar Career College Modesto, California (SCC) has received Higher Education 
Emergency Relief Funding (HEERF) to be used for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to 
assist students with expenses related to the disruption of our campus operations. 

 

1. SCC had signed and returned to the Department the Certification and Agreement and 
the assurance that the institution has used, or intends to use, no less than 50 percent of 
the funds received under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act to provide Emergency 
Financial Aid Grants to students. 

 
2. As of Sept 28, 2020, SCC has received $59,213 from the Department pursuant to 
the institution’s Certification and Agreement for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to 
Students. 

 
3. As of Sept 28, 2020, the total amount of $5911.80 Emergency Financial Aid Grants 
distributed to students under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act. This information 
will be updated every 45 days. 

 
4. There are estimated 57 total number of students at the institution who are or could be 
eligible to participate in the Federal student financial aid programs under Section 
484 of the Higher Education Act of 1965, as amended, and thus are eligible to receive 
Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES 
Act. 

 
5. As of Sept 28, 2020, there are a total number of 14 students who have received an 
Emergency Financial Aid Grant to students under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES 
Act. 

 
6. To determine eligibility for an Emergency Financial Aid Grant under Section 
18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act, students were asked to submit an application to 
describe the expenses they have incurred as a result of disruption to the campus 
operations of SCC and upon approval will receive an Emergency Financial Aid Grant 
up to $1,000. 

 
7. SCC informed the students about availability of Emergency Financial Aid Grants via 
emails. Students were instructed to contact school office during normal business hours 
to get more details and relevant application document. Announcements were also made 
in the virtual classes. SCC also posted information on availability of Emergency 
Financial Aid Grants on its Facebook page. 


